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10 July 2015 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

I am writing to remind you of some key dates coming up before the end of term. 

 Monday 13th July is an inset day and the Academy will be closed to all students 

 Monday 13th July from 5.30pm to 7.30pm there is a Parents Evening, and we would 

encourage all parent and carers to attend.  It is a good opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s teachers and discuss their progress, as well as ask any questions you may have.  Your 

child is in the process of booking appointments with each of their teachers. 

 Friday 24th July is the last day of term and the Academy will finish at 12.30pm. 

 Tuesday 1st September is the first day of the new term for all students. 

 

Since I last wrote to you we have had a number of exciting events that have taken place; 

 Year 10 engineers visited the Nottingham University Engineering Centre and the Museum of 

Science and Industry in Manchester 

 Two of the Year 12s have been on work experience at SMS Electronics 

 Two of the Year 10s have been awarded the Lord Mayor’s Golden ticket for outstanding 

behaviour and attendance.  The Golden ticket winners, George Shouls and Roberta Kallaja will 

attend a winner’s function at the Council House.  Congratulations to both of these students! 

I would like to thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to seeing as many of you on 

the parents evening on the 13th of July. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Harkireet Sohel 

Principal 

 

 


